
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 April 7, 2024 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 
 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 

Song Leader: 

Velma Sheltler 
 

Message 

Laura Schlabach 
 

 

Next Sunday 

Song Leader: 

Worship Team 
 

Message 

Pastor Todd Martin 
 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 
 

Please be in prayer for all those who visit SMC to experience the 

love of Jesus inside this body of believers and to warm their own 

hearts toward a life of loving and serving Him.  

 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 3/31/24           Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 137                         Budget: $3,282.00 

Livestream: 11             CCS Student Fund: $1,064.00 

               Compassion Fund: $45.00 

     MDS: $250.00 

               Parking Lot: $12,000.00 

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



 
 

Surrender and Serve 
Proverbs 3:5-6 

 

1)  Mongolia Mission _________________________ 

2)  Mennonite Mission Network works with 

_________________________________ 

3)  Two words __________________ and ________________ 

4)  ______________ in the Lord 

5)  God is in _____________________ 

6)  ______________________ ruled over the 13th century   

Mongol Empire 

 7)  2019 __________________________ project began 

 8)  Churches organized a _______________________ held in 

September 2022 

 9) JCS projects 

a. _________________________________________ 

b. _________________________________________ 

c. _________________________________________ 

d. _________________________________________ 

10) JCS placements 

a. _________________________________________ 

b. _________________________________________ 

c. _________________________________________ 

11) God is at _____________________________________ 

12) May ____________ reign over the area of the former    

Mongol Empire 

 

 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Sun. April 7 

   Signing Interpreter 
 

   11:30 a.m. Fundraiser  

      Meal,  Pie  & Quilt 

     Auction in Youth Wing 
 

    7:00 p.m. Campfire 

       Worship 
 

Tues., April 9 

    9:00 a.m. Mennonite 

      Women 
 

Wed., April 10 

    7:00 p.m. Mentors at  

      MCC Connections 
 

Thurs, April 11 

    6:30 p.m. Elders 
 

Fri., April 12 

    12:00 p.m. Youth Wing 

       Reserved 
 

    7:00 p.m. Young  

       Adults at the Immel’s 

COMING UP 
 

 

Sun., April 14 

   4:00 p.m. Coordinating 

     Council in Youth Wing 
 

Tues., April 16 

    6:00 p.m. Discernment 

       of Gifts Committee 
 

Wed., April 17 

     6:00 p.m. Youth  

       Group at Kidron 

       Mennonite 
 

Sat., April 20 

   Youth Wing Reserved 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

If you are looking for spring plants for your 

garden or porch, please check the 

welcome table  and consider buying a 

planter or flat from the youth group 

fundraiser.  Today is the last day to order. 
 

Mongolia Fundraiser: The fundraiser meal, 

pie and quilt auction will be today following 

the worship service in the youth wing.  

Please make your checks to SMC with 

Mongolia in the memo line. 
 

An opportunity exists to complete asphalt 

parking lot & drive resurfacing during April, 

followed by sealcoating early summer.  We 

have almost all the funds with a remaining 

need of approximately $10,000.00 – if we 

receive congregational designated support 

by April 15, a draw from our general fund 

balance won’t be required.  If you have 

questions, feel free to contact either of our 

Trustees; Kevin Trent [330-465-0747] or 

Brandon Swartz [330-317-9473]. 
 

Anthony Immel and Megan Tschiegg would 

like to invite you to join them for an open 

house couples shower on Sunday, April 21. 

Stop by any time between 2:00 - 5:00 p.m. in 

the youth wing to celebrate. All are 

welcome!  The couple is registered at 

theknot.com.  
 

Porn is a Problem-we want to see people 

set free! soulrefiner.com is a resource others 

have found freedom through-you can too. 

Just go there, click around and see if it's 

helpful. If it is let me know and I can get you 

access at a reduced rate. Parents this could 

be a tool to help you and your kids be 

equipped as well. Be equipped!    -Todd 
 

Campfire is still blazing in the wing on 

Sunday nights at 7pm with a wilder worship 

for all-snacks and singing, preaching and 

praying that will warm your heart-come for 

the faith building fun! 

 

http://theknot.com

